
Dear Parents, 

We have been receiving a number of enquiries regarding the payment of the fee. We would like 

to intimate you that as per directions from Directorate of Education, Chandigarh Administration, 

collection of quarterly fee by schools is to be deferred till the reopening of schools. Also, the last 

date for deposit of fee shall be fixed by giving at least one month time after reopening of the 

schools without late fee charges. You may refer to the circular dated 30.03.2020 which is 

uploaded on our website. 

 

As you are aware school gives 5% waiver if the yearly fee (all four quarters) is paid in one go. 

This is still applicable provided it is deposited before 5 May, 2020. 

 

 However, as a special consideration, the school management has decided to give 5% 

waiver in fee for one quarter or more if the same is deposited before 5, May 2020. This shall be 

applicable only for academic session 2020-2021. 

 

A few cases where the school has already received the fees, refund/adjustment of waiver 

amount will be done accordingly. 

 

Finally, regarding payment of transport fee intimation shall be provided on opening of school 

through email or SMS. 

 

Please note that the school fee is to be deposited only online. 

With warm regards and best wishes. 

Gurukul Global School 

Chandigarh 

 

 

 

 


